
 

8th September 2023 

Tennis Icon UK – Breakfast Club at St Winefride’s Primary School 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

The team at Tennis Icon UK are delighted to announce the launch of a brand new Breakfast Club at St 

Winefride’s Primary School in the Autumn Term. We would be delighted if you could book your child 

on and introduce them to a healthy and active sport. All of our lessons are packed full of fun and 

games, ensuring that all the students improve their ability throughout the term.   

Benefits of Signing Up: 

●​ We have lots of Fun and Games in our sessions which are completely inclusive 

●​ We teach the children the correct techniques to get competition ready 

●​ We give out Trophies & Medals to all the children at the end of the course 

The course details are below: 

Key Stage 2 – Years 3-6 – Thursdays 8-9am.  

This will be a 12-week course running from Thursday 14th September to Thursday 14th December 

with all the children receiving trophies and medals on the last day of the course. In order to book 

onto the course, please visit the below link on the Tennis Icon UK website. Just simply select your 

school and club and then follow the process to make a payment of £78.00 for this half term by 

Wednesday 13th September.  

Website Link To Book A Place - https://www.tennisiconuk.com/product/breakfast-clubs/ 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school or the Tennis Icon UK team 

directly at info@tennisiconuk.com. We look forward to seeing you at the first session back. 

Yours Sincerely,  

James Barry                                  

James Barry      ​​ ​ ​ ​ ​         

CEO & Founder Tennis Icon UK                                                     
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